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	News


 Newsletter for Parents/Carers – Harworth Church of England Academy 
	what we have been up to

	Learning
Learning during this time has been, and continues to be, extremely successful. Whether it be online, on worksheets or in books, learning is taking place everywhere. Thank you to all of you for what you are doing.  It is wonderful to see how well the children are getting on.
Phone Calls
As well as all the communication we have with you via Teams, email, text and some home deliveries we are grateful for the telephone communication that we have with you. It enables us to know that you as a family are ‘alright’ and allows for some chat about school work as well as how you all are. Phone calls will continue throughout the half term and we thank you for keeping talking to us.
Extras

The extra that you have been doing with your children has astounded us. Thank you for letting us know about them. It cheers us all up no end. Here are some of the things that have been happening:

We often have whole school initiatives such as art competitions, PE competitions (such as the Brownlee Competition, some examples were on the Brownlee Twitter site) and VE day celebrations. The latter brought some truly inspirational work from the children and resulted in a Powerpoint presentation (found on our website) showcasing the work and events that came from the children and their families. The Year 6 children sent some questions to Brailsford House about living through the war years. Our children were also amongst the first to be a part of the Rainbow initiative with a large rainbow painted at the school gate.  One of our parents even made a poster (at the top of the drive) featuring a cartoon drawing of 2 school pupils with the caption ‘We’ll meet again’.  One of our children set up a fundraising page for the NHS with received birthday money and has so far raised £396. Another of our children had a ‘Rainbow’ poem published on social media.  Thank you!

Themes for reflection and prayer
The theme for last week was Kindness, as it was ‘Kindness Week’. This theme will continue next week and we are also bringing in the theme of ‘Generosity.’

Small acts of kindness restore

HOPE

In times of darkness




	Health advice from the government

	 The main symptoms of coronavirus are:
· high temperature – this means you feel hot to touch on your chest or back 
· new, continuous cough – this means coughing a lot for more than an hour, or 3 or more coughing episodes in 24 hours (if you usually have a cough, it may be worse than usual)

· loss or change to your sense of smell or taste – this means you've noticed you cannot smell or taste anything, or things smell or taste different to normal.           Most people with coronavirus have at least one of these symptoms. If your child or anyone in your house has any of these symptoms, then do not leave your house and please inform us at school.
Updated handwashing advice
It is essential that everyone washes their hands more often, using soap and water for at least 20 seconds. Hand washing with soap employs mechanical action that loosens bacteria and viruses from the skin, rinsing them into the drain. Drying hands afterwards makes the skin less hospitable to the virus. Hand sanitiser can be effective if soap is not available or the situation makes using soap less feasible (i.e. when outside) but using hand sanitiser provides none of the virus-destroying friction that rubbing your hands together and rinsing with water provides. The latest guidance and video on hand washing can be found at: https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/healthy-body/best-way-to-wash-your-hands/
Catch it, Bin it, Kill it is the advice on sneezes. Sneeze into a tissue, throw into a lidded bin and wash hands afterwards.


	Staying well and safe / signposting

	NSPCC | The UK children's charity | NSPCC
https://www.nspcc.org.uk
The Mental Health Schools platform can be accessed here: https://www.mentallyhealthyschools.org.uk/ 
Online Safety
Online safety has become more important than ever.  Please remind children about online safety every day.  Online safety - NSPCC | The UK children's charity
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety
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Don't give out
your personal
information to
people / places

you don't know.
i

Don't
Meet Up

Meeting someone
you have only
been in touch

with online can be

dangerous.

Always check with

an adult you trust.

Accepting
Files

Accepting emails,
files, pictures or
texts from people
you don't know
can cause
problems.

Reliable?

Check information
before you believe
it. Is the person
or website telling
the truth?

Tell

Someone

Tell an adult if
someone or
something makes
you feel worried
or uncomfortable.

Follow
these SMART
tips to keep
yourse\f safe
online!







	term dates and the future

	The term end date for this summer term is Friday 24th July.
We await Government updates alongside everyone else. As you know, we do not yet know what school will look like in September, but as soon as plans come out we will share them with you.


	year 6 plans

	Year 6 will have their end of Primary School Presentation next year when we can all be together again. It will serve as a reunion as well as a chance to celebrate their time at our school. We will contact parents with a date and time as soon as we are able and it is safe to do so. Meanwhile we are putting together a Powerpoint presentation of Primary School memories for the Year 6 children. They can then view this at home at the end of term. We look forward to seeing them all next year. 


	thank you

	Thank you, as always for your never ending support and the very kind wishes and thoughts you have sent us. It is much appreciated. We very much look forward to the day when we can all be in the building together safely.
Stay Safe everyone. 
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